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I strongly object to this proposal.

Instead of destroying the Green Belt here you should be declaring the site as "An area of
natural beauty" and protecting it from the hands of developers for generations to come!

It will be on your hands if not!

You will be destroying Hadley Wood and the local community by overdevelopment.

We already have serious issues with traffic on the Cockfosters Road and by adding another
160 or so homes here that will inevitably need to use this for access into London you will

be making the lives of local residents intolerable.

Adding this scheme to the proposed redevelopment on Barnet & Cockfosters Station Car
parks, seriously questions the logic of these decisions.

whereas I understand new homes need to be built, you have to consider the impact of these
on local communities and amenities.

You are considering applications to effectively remove the "Park & Ride" facilities from
the stations and now you are looking to add another 160 or so homes that will also need to
access the stations from an area where transport is limited!

Please rethink this for the sake of the local residents.



